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The book is guide for those who are looking forward in making career
in Geospatial and Remote Sensing Technology. The book explore various
job opportunities in this field and profiles available and also
current trends and applications in various sectors.This book is for
students, graduates and professional who want to make career in
Geoinformatics field.
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"Practical, accessible, careful and interesting, this...revised volume
brings the subject up-to-date and explains, in bite sized chunks, the
?how?s? and ?why?s? of modern day geographical study...[It] brings
together physical and human approaches again in a new synthesis."
—Danny Dorling, Professor of Geography, University of Oxford Key
Methods in Geography is the perfect introductory companion, providing
an overview of qualitative and quantitative methods for human and
physical geography. This Third Edition Features: 12 new chapters
representing emerging themes including online, virtual and digital
geographical methods Real-life case study examples Summaries and
exercises for each chapter Free online access to full text of Progress
in Human Geography and Progress in Physical Geography Progress Reports
The teaching of research methods is integral to all geography courses:
Key Methods in Geography, Third Edition explains all of the key
methods with which geography undergraduates must be conversant.
Plunkett's InfoTech Industry Almanac presents a complete analysis of
the technology business, including the convergence of hardware,
software, entertainment and telecommunications. This market research
tool includes our analysis of the major trends affecting the industry,
from the soaring need for memory, to supercomputing, open source
systems such as Linux, cloud computing and the role of nanotechnology
in computers. In addition, we provide major statistical tables
covering the industry, from computer sector revenues to broadband
subscribers to semiconductor industry production. No other source
provides this book's easy-to-understand comparisons of growth,
expenditures, technologies, imports/exports, corporations, research
and other vital subjects. The corporate profile section provides indepth, one-page profiles on each of the top 500 InfoTech companies. We
have used our massive databases to provide you with unique, objective
analysis of the largest and most exciting companies in: Computer
Hardware, Computer Software, Internet Services, E-Commerce,
Networking, Semiconductors, Memory, Storage, Information Management
and Data Processing. We've been working harder than ever to gather
data on all the latest trends in information technology. Our research
effort includes an exhaustive study of new technologies and
discussions with experts at dozens of innovative tech companies.
Purchasers of the printed book or PDF version may receive a free CDROM database of the corporate profiles, enabling export of vital
corporate data for mail merge and other uses.
Covers employers of various types from 100 to 2,500 employees in size
(while the main volume covers companies of 2,500 or more employees).
This book contains profiles of companies that are of vital importance
to job-seekers of various types. It also enables readers to compare
the growth potential and benefit plans of large employers.
As corroborated by the never-sagging and even increasing interest
within the last decade, the intuitive attraction of "True 3D" in
geodata presentation is well worth covering its current status and
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recent developments in a compendium like the present one. It covers
most aspects of (auto-) stereoscopic representation techniques of both
topographic and thematic geodata, be they haptic or not. Theory is
treated as well as are many fields of concrete applications. Displays
for big audiences and special single-user applications are presented,
well-established technologies like classical manual fabrication of
landscape reliefs contrast with cutting-edge developments
The Third Edition of this bestselling textbook has been fully revised
and updated to include the latest developments in the field and still
retains its accessible format to appeal to a broad range of students.
Now divided into five clear sections the book investigates the unique,
complex and difficult problems that are posed by geographic
information and together they build into a holistic understanding of
the key principles of GIS. This is the most current, authoritative and
comprehensive treatment of the field, that goes from fundamental
principles to the big picture of: GIS and the New World Order
security, health and well-being digital differentiation in GIS
consumption the core organizing role of GIS in Geography the greening
of GIS grand challenges of GIScience science and explanation Key
features: Four-colour throughout Associated website with free online
resources Teacher’s manual available for lecturers A complete learning
resource, with accompanying instructor links, free online lab
resources and personal syllabi Includes learning objectives and review
boxes throughout each chapter New in this edition: Completely revised
with a new five part structure: Foundations; Principles; Techniques;
Analysis; Management and Policy All new personality boxes of current
GIS practitioners New chapters on Distributed GIS, Map Production,
Geovisualization, Modeling, and Managing GIS

Designed to complement every introductory library reference course,
this is the perfect text for students and librarians looking to expand
their personal reference knowledge, teaching failsafe methods for
identifying important materials by matching specific types of
questions to the best available sources, regardless of format. Guided
by a national advisory board of educators and practitioners, this
thoroughly updated text expertly keeps up with new technologies and
practices while remaining grounded in the basics of reference work.
Chapters on fundamental concepts, major reference sources, and special
topics provide a solid foundation; the text also offers fresh insight
on core issues, including ethics, readers' advisory, information
literacy, and other key aspects of reference librarianship;selecting
and evaluating reference materials, with strategies for keeping up to
date;assessing and improving reference services;guidance on conducting
reference interviews with a range of different library users,
including children and young adults;a new discussion of reference as
programming;important special reference topics such as Google search,
24/7 reference, and virtual reference; anddelivering reference
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services across multiple platforms As librarians experience a changing
climate for all information services professionals, in this book
Cassell and Hiremath provide the tools needed to manage the ebb and
flow of changing reference services in today's libraries.
The constant growth of the world’s population and the decline of the
availability of land and soil resources are global concerns for food
security. Other concerns are the decrease in productivity and delivery
of essential ecosystems services because of the decline of soil
quality and health by a range of degradation processes. Key soil
properties like soil bulk density, organic carbon concentration, plant
available water capacity, infiltration rate, air porosity at field
moisture capacity, and nutrient reserves, are crucial properties for
soil functionality which refers to the capacity of soil to perform
numerous functions. These functions are difficult to measure directly
and are estimated through indices of soil quality and soil health.
Soil degradation, its extent and severity, can also be estimated by
assessing indices of soil quality and health. "Geospatial Technology
for Land Degradation Assessment and Management" uses satellite imagery
and remote sensing technologies to measure landscape parameters and
terrain attributes. Remote sensing and geospatial technologies are
important tools in assessing the extent and the severity of land and
soil degradation, their temporal changes, and geospatial distribution
in a timely and cost-effective manner. The knowledge presented in the
book by Dr. R.S. Dwivedi shows how remote sensing data can be utilized
for inventorying, assessing, and monitoring affected ecosystems and
how this information can be integrated in the models of different
local settings. Through many land degradations studies, land managers,
researchers, and policymakers will find practical applications of
geospatial technologies and future challenges. The information
presented is also relevant to advancing the Sustainable Development
Goals of the United Nations towards global food security.
Wireless communication is one of the most dynamic and vibrant areas of
technology development in the communication field today. It has been
found that severe climatic conditions disturb the propagation of
electromagnetic signals at higher frequencies (greater than 30 MHz).
The disturbance is mainly due to molecular absorption by oxygen for
frequencies ranging between 60 and 118 GHz and due to water vapour in
22, 183 and 325 GHz bands. Rain and fog has the most significant
impact, since the size of the rain drops is of the order of the
wavelength of the transmitted signal. This results in energy
absorption by the rain drops themselves, and as a secondary effect
energy is scattered by the drops. The frequency selective absorption
characteristics of the atmosphere can be approximated by a transfer
function. In most of the practical channels when the signal propagates
through the atmosphere the effect of many factors on the signal has to
be considered along with the free space propagation channel
assumption. The main objective of this study is, therefore, to find
out whether, and how, the different climatic conditions are
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influencing radio wave propagation in GSM frequency bands in general
and in Narnaul, Haryana (India) in particular. To carry out this
investigation, the records of radio wave propagation along with path
loss during different climatic conditions have been analyzed. On the
strength of these analyses, a propagation path loss model has been
developed by proposing suitable correction factors due to different
climatic conditions. The validation of this developed path loss model
has been verified by taking reference models and by applying
practically in different urban areas. The effect of these climatic
conditions on the link budget has also been analyzed.
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